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New communication channel of CI Games S.A. 

The Management Board of CI Games S.A. with its registered office in 
Warsaw (“Company”) hereby informs, that on April 20, 2017, the Company 
launches a blog for investors, available at the following 
address: . http://blog.cigames.com

The Management Board decided to launch the abovementioned dedicated 
channel, especially for shareholders, investors and potential investors of the 
Company and also for all looking for reliable information on the Company, 
due to the present and growing in the last weeks phenomenon observed in 
the electronic media of distribution of inaccurate information on the 
Company which mislead or may mislead shareholders, investors, potential 
investors and customers of the Company. 

The said blog, according to the Management Board, will be a reliable 
source of information on the Company, complimentary as compared with 
the channel used for statutory information requirement of issuers and the 
already used tools for investor relations information transfer. 

This information is considered confidential due to its importance for the 
Company, in particular due to its importance for Company’s information 
policy. 

Marek Tymiński – President of the Issuer’s Management Board 

 


